

KMAP GENERAL BULLETIN 15071

KMAP Revalidation Required

As mandated by CMS final rule 42 CFR 455.414, published on February 2, 2011, providers must revalidate their enrollment with the Kansas Medical Assistance Program (KMAP) at least every five years. To ensure revalidations are completed as required, all revalidation applications must be completed and submitted to KMAP by May 11, 2015.

KMAP provider numbers may be deactivated if the revalidation process is not completed. At that time, the affected provider would no longer be able to access the KMAP website or have the ability to bill KMAP.

Providers can complete the revalidation application from the KMAP secure <u>website</u>. To access this website, the user must have an active user name and password and be the KMAP administrator (super user) or have this credentialing role added to his or her profile by the administrator. To find out the current administrator on an account or to have a password reset, contact KMAP Customer Service at 1-800-933-6593, option 0.

Providers can also complete the revalidation application through the KMAP public website. From the Provider Enrollment Applications page, the provider can choose the appropriate application based on provider type. The application can be printed and completed. Paper applications must be submitted with original signatures in blue ink. The application checklist and specialty page include information on required documentation. The provider must include all applicable documentation with the application. Incomplete applications or those with missing documentation will be returned to the provider. Only the official applications available on the KMAP website can be used.

For questions regarding the revalidation application, contact Provider Enrollment at 1-800-933-6593, option 3.

KMAP

Kansas Medical Assistance Program

- Bulletins
- Manuals
- Forms

Customer Service

- 1-800-933-6593 (in-state)
- 785-274-5990 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Monday - Friday